
Summer Golf Announcement 2020 

Palmetto Golf Academy regrets to inform you that we will not be holding a summer camp 

experience this year.  We did not make this decision lightly, with factors going into the  

outcome I would like to share them with you below… 

 

Lack of space - both our putting green and chipping green are currently undergoing major 

repairs.  The driving range is currently operating at a 50% capacity.  This means we have 

only 2 range mats at our disposal to use between 3 instructors.  The patio area tables are 

currently all being used by the Sports Grill for outdoor seating.  The community room is 

being used for storage.  The mini golf deck is awaiting a new cover due to a large hole in 

the canvas roof.  This means there is no covered space on the property adequate enough 

to keep social distance between campers waiting out a hazardous weather situation. 

 

Staff comorbidities - all of our staff is at risk for complications from the COVID-19 virus.  

We are comfortable teaching 1 on 1 and small group settings, but a large group unable to 

keep social distance at all times due to lack of space would not be a safe setting for staff.   

 

All of our staff is available for 1 on 1 and small group instruction.  We are here to serve 

the public with the highest quality, safe golf instruction.  Please contact us below so we 

can help you realize your best golfing summer yet! 

 

Derrick Payne  786.897.7533 

Scott Jones 305.528.4817 

Paul Blockoms 708.522.8584 


